
 

 

 

 

 

 

October 18, 1995 

 

The Honorable William M. Thomas 

Chairman 

Committee on House Oversight 

House of Representatives 

1309 Longworth House Office Building 

Washington, DC 20515-6230 

 

Dear Chairman Thomas: 

 

Thank you for your letter of October 11, 1995, informing the Assassination Records Review Board of 

the procedures and safeguards that you wish to see implemented regarding the review of documents 

from the House Select Committee on Assassinations (HSCA). 

 

As you requested, we hereby agree to comply with all of the guidelines stated in your letter.  We are 

contacting the National Archives staff to discuss specific arrangements with them regarding the 

transfer of records. 

 

Please feel free to contact me at any time should you or your staff have any questions or concerns.  

Thank you for your assistance in this matter. 

 

Sincerely yours, 

 

 

 

David G. Marwell 

Executive Director 

 

cc:   Steven Tilley (NARA) 

        Diane L. Dimkoff (NARA) 

 

 


